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Booking 

The online booking system allows us to control the number of visitors attending the site during defined time periods 

thereby hopefully allowing time to enjoy the Midhope Castle experience in a safe and controlled manner. It also satisfies 

the Scottish Government requirements for track and trace in the event of a localised exposure to coronavirus. 

Arrival  

Please arrive anytime between 9am – 4:45pm (last admission). On arrival, please bring your email receipt or show your 

smartphone to a member of staff at the cabin and please tell them the name of the person who made the booking. The 

member of staff will verify your ticket. The member of staff will wear appropriate personal protective equipment 

including a face cover. We would request that you maintain social distancing of 2m, if you arrive at the cabin and the 

visitors in front of you, are having their tickets verified. 

Hand sanitiser  

There will be a hand sanitiser station available at the cabin. Dispensers are positioned on the front of the cabin and we 

request that you sanitise your hands before entry to the site. 

Physical distancing  

Once you have been admitted, please follow the government guidelines on physical distancing at all times for your own 

safety and for the safety of others. This is particularly important at the Information Board site and in front of Midhope 

Castle when taking photographs. Our staff will be monitoring visitors and may intervene if they feel that physical 

distancing is not being observed, but we’re hoping this won’t be needed and that everyone will play their part.  

One-way System 

Please observe the one-way system by following the signs which are positioned to encourage access to Midhope Castle 

and egress from Midhope Castle on the left hand side of the Midhope castle tarmac road.  

Disclaimer  

With anywhere that you might visit or shop in, we obviously cannot guarantee that anyone visiting or working here has 

unknowingly been exposed to or is carrying the virus. By purchasing your ticket, you acknowledge Aithrie Estate cannot 

be held responsible should transmission of the virus to you be traced to a visit to Midhope Castle.  

If you (or someone in your party) is showing any signs of coronavirus, or if you have been in contact with anyone that has 

had the virus in the last 14 days, you must not visit. 


